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October 11, 2018

Re:  Rochester Housing Authority
Elevator Upgrades-5 High Rises

The Rochester Housing Authority (RHA) has cancelled this bid. RHA feels the
scheduling plan needs to better defined in the bid scope and Additional RHA staff
planning is needed to accommodate the elevator shutdowns.

Please make sure that you continue to look on our website for current bid opportunities
and when RHA rebids this project. "
Respectfully Yours,

ROCHESTER HOUSING AUTHORITY




